
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Gloria Bouchor Luzader 
Moore-Love Karla 
Testimony on Wednesday, Regarding the houseless pod/village on N. Richmond Av., St. Johns 
Friday, January 24, 2020 12:05:44 PM 

I was told that two people came to the city council to give favorable testimony regarding the pod/village to 
be located on N. Richmond Ave. Since neither of those people live in St. Johns, , , I would like to come to 
the next available time slot to testify that as a resident of St. Johns I and many of my friends do NOT want 
the pod/village on N. Richmond St. We do not object the pod/village to be in the St. Johns neighborhood, 
, , just not on N. Richmond St., which is 1/2 block from an elementary school, a pre-school and the 
neighborhood library. Just not acceptable. 
I TriMet but if there is a cancellation, I can be there by 9am, any given Wednesday or any other day. 
This is a very important topic for the majority of the St. Johns Community, who oppose the location on N. 
Richmond Ave. 
Thank you. 

Gloria Bouchor Luzader 
Safety and Livability Representative 
St Johns Neighborhood Association Board 
St. Johns, Oregon 
503-285-4263/home-message machine 
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Request of Gloria Bouchor Luzader to address Council regarding houseless pod 
village on N Richmond Ave in St Johns (Communication) 

FEB 1 8 2020 
Filed --------
MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Audito~ of the City of Portland 
By I /_ ()V-----

Deputy 

FEB 2 6 2020 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Vacant 

3. Hardesty 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


